
This meeting was extremely well attended by the fishermen, due in no 
small way to the excellent arrangements made by Inspector Ro Smith. 

Discus sions were also had with representatives from local busi ne s smen a..-id 
the Shire Clerka 

Matters arising out of the visit will be discussed at a further committee 
mee t ing in Per th foll.owing whfo h a submission will be made to the Minister for 
Fisheries and Fauna (Mro MacKinnon). 

PELICANS NEST M: CREERY ISLE 

Senior Inspector A.V. Green has reported that pelicans are nesting at 
Crnery Isle (Peel Inlet)o The nests are located at the south-east corner of 
Cha.11...nel Isle, the same area used in earlier yearso 

About 160 pelicans were observed by Inspector Green during a recent 
patrol. There appeared to be a large number of nests on the Isleo 

"There had been previous reports of ravens robbing the nests~ said 
Inspector Green, but at the time of his patrol none were seen. 

Observations of nesting will continue and an effort will also be made 
to prevent sightseers disturbing the birds during the nesting period. 

FISH TRAP RESTRICTION STILL APPLIES TO SHARK "BAY 

In last months issue of the Bulletin it was announced that the prohibition 
on the use of traps to take snapper had been lifted in the whole of Western 
Austr alian waters of the Indian Ocean. 

Stai'f should note that the lifting of this restriction does NOT mean that 
the use of fish traps in the waters of Shark Bay is now legals The proclamation 
prohibiting the taking of any fish whatsoever by means of fish traps in the 
waters of Shark Bay still applieso 

TUNA SURVEY 

The eighth i n a series of fish spotting surveys was flown between July 18 
and July 28. 


